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I’m writing to amplify the voices in gross opposition of this proposal and others like it 

that directly affect the welfare of the community of which I am a part of here in 

Central Oregon as well as the entire state for that matter.   

 

This is an irrevocable step in the wrong direction and further evidence of backwards 

logic that’s being applied by our elected officials. This only gives further 

empowerment, enablement and leverage to a group that has demonstrated its 

manipulation and destruction of the system that supports them.  

 

The homeless issue on Oregon is running rampant and is known nationwide as a 

disintegrating issue.  

 

Do not pass this.  


